
 

🌟 Join the Adventure: Volunteers Wanted for Falmouth Historical Society's 

Third Grade Field Trip Program! 🌟 

Are you ready for an unforgettable journey into the heart of Falmouth's rich history? The 

Falmouth Historical Society is gearing up for our exciting Third Grade Field Trip 

Program, and we need YOU to be a part of the magic! 

Training Dates: February 12 and 13, 2024 10am to 2pm This immersive training 

experience is where you'll discover the secrets of Falmouth's past, learn how to engage 

young minds, and become a living, breathing storyteller of our incredible history. 

Field Trip Dates: March 4, 6, 7, 8, 11, 12, and 13 930-230pm Embark on an adventure 

with the third graders of Falmouth as they explore our town's historical wonders. 

Whether you're available for one day or all, your enthusiasm and passion will make a 

lasting impact on these young explorers. Scheduling will be worked out on your 

availability.  

Why Volunteer?  

🔍 Uncover Hidden Treasures: Dive into Falmouth's captivating history and share 

stories that bring the past to life.  

🤝 Make a Difference: Inspire a new generation by contributing to their education in a 

fun and interactive way. Be a part of a community-driven initiative that fosters a sense of  

connection to your town. 

We welcome volunteers of all backgrounds and interests. If you have a passion for 

storytelling, history, or simply love working with kids, we want you on our team! 

📞 For more information, contact our Director, Rachel Lovett, at 

Rachel@museumsonthegreen.org or 508 548 4857x15. Let's make history together! 
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